
Curriculum Committee 
June 2, 2022 

Minutes 
 
Present: Hongtao Dang, Sayantani Mukherjee, Clem Ehoff, Jeff Dippmann, Jason Dormady, Benjamin 
White, Wendy Spacek, Kurt Kirstein, Ediz Kaykayoglu, Sydney Thompson, Duane Dowd, Mike Gimlin, 
Kathryn Martell, and Arturo Torres 
 
Absent: Mark Meister, Coco Wu, and Mike Harrod 
 
Guest(s): None 
 
Meeting was called to order at 3:11 p.m. 
 
Agenda was approved as presented. 
 
May 19, 2022 were approved as presented. 
 
Jeff thanked the committee, especially the new members.  Jeff reported that Paul Ballard was appointed 
as one of the CEPS members for next year.  Hongtao will not be on the committee next year, leaving a 
CEPS vacancy.  Wendy is also leaving CWU and the committee will need a Library member for next year.  
Jeff reported that all the motions passed at the Faculty Senate meeting yesterday.   
 
Approval Log 
 
Ben moved to approve the May 19, 2022 approval log.  Clem seconded and the motion passed. 
Course changes: ASP 325 Universal Design; MUS 480 Reed Making for Double Reed Instruments; New 
courses: SPAN 347 Exploring the Land of Magic Realism: A Virtual Voyage Through Columbian History 
and Culture; TH 151 Theater Movement Conditions; WLC 347 Study Abroad; Program Changes: History 
Major, BA (Large Plan); History Major, BA (Small Plan); Musical Theatre, BFA. 
 
Proposals that were not approved and continue to be paused are course change: TH 261 Costume 
Technology (waiting for originator to respond about questions on the proposal); Program Changes: 
Accessibility Studies Certificate and Accessibility Studies Minor (both programs are waiting for a new 
course form for ASP 425 which currently is not a course). 
 
22-23 Curriculum forms – Mike G indicated that the Course Change form has an additional field in the 
for General Education courses if they are changing their learner outcomes to make sure they are 
realigned with General Education outcomes.  Most of the rest of the forms are just cleaning up of 
language and format.  Graduate approval steps are left as they were last year.  Jeff will collaborate with 
Graduate Council this summer or next fall to try and make sure what needs to be done for this.  
Sayantani indicated that the word “professional” in type of course section is misspelled. 
 
The committee approved the Curriculog forms. 
 
Unfinished Business – Jeff will work on these issues for next year.   
 



Jeff will send out the year-end committee report to the committee members.  Learner outcome 
example is something that needs to be done next year.  Hongtao reported that there were not any 
volunteers from FSCC or GCCC.  Joy and Hongtao are working on a draft.  Joy will be taking it over next 
year.  This will be priority in the fall.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 3:45 p.m. 


